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Knox City Council

13 May 2019

Notice of Motion 90

The Basin Cricket Club

I hereby give notice that it is my intention to move at the Strategic Planning Committee Meeting on 13 May 2019 the
following motion.

That Council:

1. Congratulate The Basin Cricket Club on their first senior Premiership in their 71 year history;
Acknowledge the contribution of The Basin Cricket Club to junior sport and the local community;
Request that the Mayor Cr Keogh and Cr Mortimore write a congratulatory letter to The Basin Cricket Club on
behalf of Council.
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